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Because our governor does not want to abide by federal immigration laws she's 

being cut off from federal funding and to offset that she's jacking up taxes. Gas in 

Coos Bay is already $3.80 a gallon the highest of anyone I know around the country. 

By refusing to work with immigration and ICE she would rather punish the voters of 

this state with her Progressive agenda. Much of Oregon relies on tourism, tourists are 

not going to come to a state where they're paying a dollar more a gallon this is on her 

shoulders 


